
Report of the Shirley/Papanui Community Board to the Council meeting of 23 September 2004 

1. DEPUTATIONS BY APPOINTMENT 
 
 Mr T Inwood, Director, Christchurch Holiday Parks Limited, spoke to the Board on the operation of the 

Spencer Park Camp and the reasons for seeking an off liquor licence. 
 
 The Chairperson thanked Mr Inwood for the submission. 
 
 Clause 3 (Part C) of this report details the resulting decision made by the Board. 
 
 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision




